September 9, 2011

Rancho Heritage School 9488 19th Street Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91701

Dear Mr . Hal Hazegh

I would like to thank you and your staff for taking care of and educating Brooklyn Moore for the past 3 years.

I researched many schools before enrolling Brooklyn into Rancho Hertiage School. I found that sending Brooklyn to your school was one of the best decisions I made for Brooklyn. Your staff is friendly and caring towards the children. The combination of the daily hot lunches, the secured environment and most importantly, the open door policy which allowed me to spend as much time with Brooklyn as I wanted was the absolute best.

Brooklyn is currently enrolled at Ontario Christian School in Ontario as a kindergarten. Your school has taught Brooklyn so much. She is now reading on second grade level and her assessment scores were very high. Ontario Christian is considering placing her in their kindergarten GATE program. All of this is due to your great learning institution. You have prepared Brooklyn to be a high achiever.

She misses everyone and frequently talks about your school.

Again, thank you for everything. I could not have found a better pre-school for Brooklyn.

Sincerely.